
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for 
next week.  
 
In Numeracy, the children will be embedding their knowledge of number 
bonds up to 20 through reasoning and word problems. They will also be 
recapping on place value, and how the digits in 2-digit numbers are worth 10s 
and 1s.  
 
In Literacy, the children will be learning about when to use an exclamation 
mark. They will also be practising the real and nonsense words in preparation 
for the Phonics screening test.  
 
In Science, the children will be starting a new topic of Materials. The children 
will be identifying different materials and will be identifying their properties.   
 
In PSHE, the children will continue their discussion about families and will be 
drawing pictures of all the family members they can think of.  
 
In IPC this week will be the exit point for the theme ‘From A to B’. The children 
are allowed to bring in their bike, scooter or tri-cycle from home as permitted by 
you. The children will have a morning of fun transportation games using their 
mode of transport. 
 
In Art, the children are going to be creating an envelope city. The children will 
draw houses on their envelopes and will place the people they create in 
PSHE inside the envelopes.  
 
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

• Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

• Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 
teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

• Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 
class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

• Monday 7 May Phonics Screening Workshop for parents.  

 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
Year 1 Team 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (06/05/2018) 


